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Mr. John Lahart TD, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
17th November 2020. 
 
 

Re: PQ 34306/20.  To ask the Minister for Health the percentage of clinical status 1 
ECHO incidents responded to by first responder in 7 minutes and 59 seconds or less; 
and the percentage of clinical status 1 DELTA incidents responded to by a patient-
carrying vehicle in 7 minutes and 59 seconds or less by each ambulance station by 
each month in the year to the end of October 2020 or latest date available in tabular 
form. 

 
 
Dear Deputy Lahart, 
 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
 
The National Ambulance Service reports on 18 minute 59 second response times for ‘ECHO’ 
and ‘DELTA’ category calls.  The table below outlines the percentage response times for the 
National Ambulance Service (by former Health Board areas) and Dublin Fire Brigade for the 
period January 2020 up to and including September 2020 (latest available data). 
 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to and should you require additional information please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
       
Pauline McDonagh - Senior Executive Officer.
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